
Contact Tammany: 0765011351. Email: Tammany.Barton@gmail.com 

 

Thank you for considering a donation to the Changing Rooms Indie Film Fund. By contributing 

to our project, you're not just supporting independent filmmakers; you're helping dreams 

come to life. Please read below to learn more about your donation. 

 

1. Purpose of Donation: Your contribution to the Changing Rooms Indie Film Fund is 

intended to support independent filmmakers and assist in the production of the 

Changing Rooms film project. 

 

2. Transparency: We are committed to transparency throughout the project's 

development process. Once the project is completed, we will provide financial 

statements to financial donors, detailing how their contributions were utilized. 

 

3. Fund Closure: The fund will be closed upon reaching the donation amount of 

R160,000, unless a donor specifically contacts Tammany to make a contribution.  

 

Additional donations beyond this threshold will be accepted and used for festival runs, 

which may be funded after the project has been developed. 

 

A festival run refers to the process of submitting a film to various film festivals for 

consideration and potential screening. Participating in film festivals provides 

filmmakers with the opportunity to showcase their work to a wider audience, gain 

recognition, and network with industry professionals.  

 

4. Accuracy of Details: When submitting proof of donation via email, please ensure that 

your details are accurate. This will enable us to maintain communication with you, 

provide updates on our progress, and ensure you receive any rewards or 

acknowledgments for your generosity. Your personal information will not be used for 

any other purpose than private contact. 

 

 

5. Social Media Acknowledgment: Unless requested otherwise by the donor, we may 

publicly thank you on our social media platforms for your generous contributions.  

 

By proceeding with your donation, you acknowledge and accept these terms and conditions.  

 

Thank you for your support of producing Changing Rooms. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Tammany Barton  

mailto:Tammany.Barton@gmail.com

